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MILITARY STANDARD

Attenuation  Measurements for Enclosures, Electromagnetic Shielding, For Electronic
Test Purposes, Method Of

MIL-STD-285, dated 25 June 1956, is hereby canceled.  The preparing activity for this
document has determined that IEEE-STD-299 is a suitable replacement for this standard.
Users are cautioned to evaluate this document for their particular application before citing
it as a replacement document.

(Applications for copies of IEEE publications should be addressed to Institute of
Electrical and Electronics Engineers, IEEE Service Center, 445 Hoes Lane, P.O. Box
1331, Piscataway, NJ  08855.)
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DISTRIBUTION STATEMENT A.  Approved for public release; distribution is
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